
 

 

Library Director’s Report for April 2019 
 
Staff:  
-Three staff went full-time in April.  
-We are having a goodbye party for Betty Armstrong on June 6; if you knew her, you are invited.  
-We received 95 applications for the LA2 in Technical Services that is replacing her.  
-We did an on-call recruitment at the same time and received 57 applications.  
 
Relationships and partnerships:  
-We sent three people to the OCBA luncheon in April which focused on workforce development in 
Oregon City.  
-For our regular monthly staff meeting we hosted Mike Day, the Homeless Liaison with PD, and Chelsae 
from M-Seed.  
-We sent four staff to an active shooter training 
-We sent three staff to the Parrott Creek fundraiser. Several library staff attending the new bookstore 
ribbon cutting. 
 
Programs:  
-National Library Week was in April. We held Food for Fines and collected 845 pounds of food 
-we held a wonderful poetry program with Kate Gray 
-Karin Morey talked about the literary ladies of Oregon City 
-we had many first-grade field trips 
 
May is: 
-May the Fourth be With You Month. I’ll have stats at our meeting.  
-Budget approval month; I’ll know more at our meeting 
 
In other news:  
-I testified at the Capital in Salem about the new ORS definition of Public Library. 
 


